Dear ASA Families,

On behalf of the Eaglefest Committee, the ASA staff, faculty, and students, we thank you for your support, donations, and purchases at Eaglefest 2023! Attendees had a wonderful night of games, food, fun and fellowship while raising money for our school.

Our Raise the Paddle appeal was to support the loving staff at All Saints. <u>View the video</u> produced by Ghering Media that was shown at Eaglefest to learn more about this appeal.

In an effort to raise an additional \$5,000 for this fund, we are asking that you consider ASA as you participate in Giving Tuesday, tomorrow. You can donate here. Watch our Social Media channels this week for updates to the total donated.



God Bless,

Eaglefest Committee

God Bless, The Eaglefest Committee eaglefest@asagr.org

The Vision of All Saints Academy is to provide a transformative education that is grounded in the Catholic faith. Guided by the Holy Spirit, this education meets the needs of individual learners, preparing them to make a positive impact on others.

Thank you to the many donors and sponsors of Eaglefest!